THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 9, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Head, Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for the information concerning Mr.
James Raport, who is handling the course in
Tests and Measurements in Physical Fducation.
I am glad to have this information on file.
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Sincerely yours,
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Raymond A, Schwegler
Dear
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